Art Club Consent Form
McKenzie Middle School is excited to announce the expansion of our Art Club!  Just IMAGINE what we can create together!  This school year, we will offer more projects, more guest artists, and more FUN!

Parents, please complete and return this form as soon as possible.  Students will not be permitted to attend Art Club                                  without this form on file.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Child’s Name  __________________________________________
Child’s Grade Level  ______________________________________  
Child’s Homeroom Teacher  ________________________________
Parent’s/Guardian’s Name(s)  _______________________________
Parent’s/Guardian’s Phone Number(s)  ________________________

Please initial below to indicate consent.
_____  My child is permitted to be a member of the McKenzie Middle School Art Club.
_____  My child will have a ride home on Art Club meeting days.  Please provide the name and contact information of the person(s) who will take your child home below.  *Please note- Continued participation in Art Club is contingent on your child having a ride home promptly at 4:00 p.m. on club meeting days.  
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
While there is not a fee for joining the Art Club, we do ask that students bring one oversized t-shirt to wear over his/her clothing during messy art projects.  The shirts will be cleaned and stored at MMS throughout the school year.
Are there any specific projects or art supplies your child is interested in learning more about and using?  If so, please list them below.
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Fall Semester Art Club Schedule
Art Club will meet on Tuesdays from 3:00 until 4:00 p.m. in               Mrs. Merchant’s classroom.
· September 12, 19, and 26
· October 3, 17, and 24
· November 7, 14, and 28
· December 5
If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Merchant or Mrs. Page by email or call (731) 352-2792.  Thank you!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Savanah Merchant (merchants@mckenzieschools.org)
Mrs. Sarah Page (pages2@mckenzieschools.org)
